
 

   

Hello Greetings!,  
  
You are receiving this email because 

• You are enrolled at KCC for the Spring 2021 term 

Kankakee Community College is distributing a little more than $633,000 in 
federal aid to current students for costs incurred on or after March 13, 2020, 
the date on which the President declared a national emergency due to the 
COVID-19 pandemic. CRRSSA: Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund 
(HEERF II) may be used for any component of the student's cost of attendance 
or for emergency costs that arise due to the coronavirus pandemic, such as 
tuition, books, transportation, food, housing, health care (including mental 
health care), or child care. 
 
KCC students who were enrolled during the spring 2021, or who are 
registered for the upcoming summer or fall 2021 semesters, are eligible to 
apply for CRRSSA funds. To be eligible, students don't have to already be 
receiving financial aid. For those who do receive financial aid, receiving 
CRRSSA funds will not affect that money. 
  
Funding is available for credit division students, as well as non-degree 
seeking, non-credit, dual enrollment, and continuing education students. 
Students who are qualified aliens are also eligible. The funding, however, is 
not available to select groups, including international and DACA students, 
according to the relief fund guidelines. These student populations have an 
opportunity to apply for Emergency Funding from the KCC Foundation. 
Students may contact the KCC Financial Aid Office for more information on 
emergency funds. 
 
To apply for CRRSSA-HEERF II funding please complete our online 
application. 

 

Please know that during this time of uncertainty, KCC is committed to 
supporting all students. If you need additional assistance, please contact the 

 

https://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/ope/crrsaa.html
https://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/ope/crrsaa.html
https://form.jotform.com/210905394807964
https://form.jotform.com/210905394807964
http://www.kcc.edu/


Office of Financial Aid at finaid@kcc.edu or phone 815-802-8550. Si desea 
ayuda en espanol: 815-802-8557. 

Sincerely, 

Kankakee Community College 

Office of Financial Aid 
   

 
815-802-8550 | finaid@kcc.edu | kcc.edu 
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